
Request for Reduction in Fee for Minor Variance 
 

Respected Council Members: 
 
I have applied for a minor Variance on my property 128. Abell Drive Brampton.  I 

am requesting for reduction in the fee to previous rates due to following reasons: 
 
City of Brampton fee for Minor Variance is extremely high compared to other 
municipalities in GTA.  The scope of work under this minor variation is minimal 
and does not require any site visits. The fee charged is not appropriate 
considering the scope of work involved. 
 
I am a retired citizen who is solely dependent on the rental income of the 
property. I have paid $11949 using my credit card and it is huge amount for me to 
repay. I am doing all work by myself as I do not afford to pay a contractor. 
I therefore request the honorable members to reduce my fee to the previous 
rates of $720. 
 
Best Regards 
Nasir Bashir 
128 Abell Drive Brampton 
 

 
 
 


